2003 World Cruise

Monday, January 20, 2003

Greetings Four A’s.... our Antarctica and Australia Adventurers!

Well, here we are, finally on our way on this fantastic adventure to the Caribbean, South America,
Antarctica, the South Pacific, Australia and back to the U.S. I trust you are mostly unpacked, have found a
place for everything, and that you have enjoyed your first full day on board Crystal Symphony.

Those of you who joined us at the gathering in the Starlite Club this morning now have in your possession
the first of the memorabilia to commemorate our World Cruise. If you weren’t there and didn’t get your
T-shirt and pin, please leave me a note at the Front Desk, with your T-shirt size (XS, S, M, L, XL, or XXL)

and I'll have them delivered to your stateroom. As we all sail together, please wear the items with pride as
indication that you are a Full World Cruiser.

We’ll also deliver a 2003 Crystal Cruises calendar for you to keep track of your days and events on board.

What a gala Welcome Party Captain Edvardsen hosted tonight! He is most happy to be sailing with us this
year and we are the fortunate recipients of his love for cruising and his many years of Crystal experience.

Tomorrow is a leisurely day at sea. I will be in the Palm Court from 10:30am to 11:30am for an informal
“getting acquainted” hour. I plan on being there at this hour each day during our World Cruise days at sea.

This will give me the opportunity to get to know each of you on a more individual basis. Additionally it
will provide you with a set time where I will be each day at sea.

Also each sea day, I will write this letter to you. Your stewardess will place it in your stateroom that evening.
I'll do my best to keep you apprised of upcoming World Cruiser events and happenings around the ship.

You might be interested in knowing that when we depart St. Thomas on Jan. 22, there will be Gala Sail-
Away Party for all guests. The party will be from 5:45pm to 6:30pm on Decks 11 and 12. Since we had a

late sailing from Fort Lauderdale on embarkation day, Captain Edvardsen wished to give you a royal sail-
away, even if a few days late!

Before signing off each night, let me include something for you to think about until I reveal the answer in
the next issue of this letter:

What would be the preferred method of transportation between the following locations?
a) St. George Landing to Whitehall and State
b) Amen Corner and Rae’s Creek

Wishing you a restful and peaceful night,

Rosemary Barnhart
2003 World Cruise Hostess
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